
          New Al Wurood Kindergarten, Jeddah, Ksa.

Greetings from NAWIS!

A new academic year dawns with new aspirations,
new possibilities, newer challenges and a renewed
commitment towards education that is rooted in
values. 

Our kindergartners joyfully marched to school on
9th March 2025, excited, eager and ready for their
new learning adventures. The art of teaching is the
art of assisting discoveries, an art that inspires the
child to believe in one’s infinite capabilities and one
that guides him to believe that every positive
change starts within oneself. 

We earnestly strive to steer our efforts to deliver
such an excellence that goes beyond the ordinary,
foster holistic education that creates global citizens
who are progressive in their outlook, who revere
human values and who are inspired to pioneer a
positive change in one’s community! 

Best wishes for yet another exciting year!

Warm Regards
Team KG
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April

Recitation- 24th April 

Show & Tell - 29th April

Contents
Welcome week 

Closing Words

               MARCH  2025  NEWSLETTER

Dear parent, 



Welcome Week 

Our little kindergartners trotted excitedly to

school, to begin the new academic year on 9th

March 2025.

The academic period in March albeit brief,

witnessed an array of bridging activities which

were directed at settling the new students in

Pre Kg and scaffolding and reconnecting the

concepts learnt in Literacy and Numeracy for

the senior KG classes. 

Our bridging activities included prewriting

skills like tracing and mazing, fine and gross

motor skill activities, drawing, craft and

colouring activities, recap of phonic sounds,

word families and revisiting the numbers

learnt. 

March witnessed the little ones prepping up

for the new school year with much frenzy and

enthusiasm.   The school closed for Eid

holidays on 20th March 2025.



Regular attendance is essential for your child’s smooth

learning and to prevent gaps in the learning process.

Students should wear their id cards to school every day. 

 Inform your child’s class teacher promptly via mail or Whatsapp

if the child needs to be absent from school on any particular

day.

In case the child is picked up by a person other than the

parent (private pick up), the teacher has to be informed

promptly via call or through a WhatsApp message, a day

prior or latest by 10 a.m. of that particular day.

Please keep a spare dress in your ward’s bag every day. 

REMINDERS / REQUESTS  

Upcoming Events

Red Colour Day- 17th April 2025

Recitation- 24th April 2025

Show & Tell (KG2 & KG3)- 29th April

2025
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